GREENSBORO

DATE: December 11, 2019 (revised)

TO: Hylton Johnson, Tanger Mechanical Trade Supervisor

FROM: @ Aisha Miller, M/WBE Specialist

DEPARTMENT: Coliseum Department

SUBJECT: Coliseum Complex & Tanger Center Handheld Radio Lease Expansion

The M/WBE Office reviewed the request from the Coliseum to amend the current lease contract
(2019-5025) for handheld radios with Mobile Communications, Inc. The original agreement
awarded to Mobile Communications for a five-year term and with a marketing trade value per
year of $2,000, increasing the total contract to $68,000. The construction of the new Tanger
Center requires an expansion of this service to cover both the Coliseum Complex and the Tanger
Center. The new contract amount will increase to $79,999.99. M/WBE office and the Program
Plan supports the request to increase the contract.

The M/WBE Office supports the upgrade and extension of services for the remainder of the
contract through March 2024 (51 months) until the services are eligible to be rebid. To change
services at this time would be deemed as infeasible and impractical because it would create a gap
in city services.

Thank you
Cc:
Gwen Carter, M/WBE Coordinator

Mike Perdue, Coliseum Maintenance Supervisor
Kimberly J. Sowell, Assistant City Manager
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